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Holmwood, Jen Mark as unread

Tue 7/18/2017 11:07 AM

To: Sajan, Bhinder <Bhinder.Sajan@bellmedia.ca>; Woodward, Jon <JonWoodward@bellmedia.ca>;

Hi Bhinder and Jon,

All communications staff working on the emergency are being given the opportunity to continue working on the
wildfire response. We've made an effort to ensure communications during this time are a top priority and will be
enhancing our response, which could include increasing the number of communications people involved in the
coming days and weeks.

Cheers,
Jen

From: Sajan, Bhinder <Bhinder.Sajan@bellmedia.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 10:14 AM

To: Woodward, Jon; Holmwood, Jen

Subject: CTV Request - re staff

Hi Jen

Further to this - I am hoping to find out how many staff connected to the Wildfire emergency were let go.
Specifically those in communications. I know it's a busy day but anything you can get us today would be great.
Thanks

Bhinder

-----Original Message-----

From: Woodward, Jon

Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 7:11 AM

To: Sajan, Bhinder; Jen Holmwood

Subject: Re: statement

Hi Jen

Thanks for the information you sent Bhinder below.

Here in Vancouver CTV we've been talking about this..we realize these are political appointments and these
contracts were signed with the previous Liberal government.

With that in mind we are wondering if it is possible for you to send us the total severance that is expected to be
paid, and of the 125 perhaps the top five individuals and their amounts?

I'm also curious about the severance to be offered to NDP appointees. Is there an example or a sample contract
you could send?

Let me know,

Jon
604-351-1831
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Re: CTV Request - re staff
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Mark d
Holmwood, Jen ark as unrea

Thu 7/20/2017 9:39 AM

To: Woodward, Jon <Jon.Woodward@bellmedia.ca>; Sajan, Bhinder <Bhinder.Sajan@bellmedia.ca>;

Hi Jon,

I can't talk directly about personnel matters, as that's an HR issue. But I know OICs for political staff were
rescinded, as is practice, and that communications people working on the wildfire crisis were then offered an
opportunity for continuing employment.

Cheers,
Jen

From: Woodward, Jon <Jon.Woodward@bellmedia.ca>
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2017 9:34 AM

To: Holmwood, Jen; Sajan, Bhinder

Subject: Re: CTV Request - re staff

HiJen

We noticed that these four people were fired and rehired shortly after. Public in OIC 209 and OIC 223. Are these
the people you are talking about in your below e-mail?

Louise Denis
Hannah Glover
Lindsey Skwarok
Karen Van Marum

Let me know,

Jon
604-351-1831

From: Holmwood, Jen <Jen.Holmwocod@leg.bc.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017 2:07 PM

To: Sajan, Bhinder; Woodward, Jon

Subject: Re: CTV Request - re staff

Hi Bhinder and Jon,

All communications staff working on the emergency are being given the opportunity to continue working on the
wildfire response. We've made an effort to ensure communications during this time are a top priority and will be
enhancing our response, which could include increasing the number of communications people involved in the
coming days and weeks.

Cheers,
Jen
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